
TRANSPORTATION SUB-COMMITTEE  -
7th March 2000

Item 9

“BAR-N-BUS” VEHICLE AT THE BELLINGHAM LANE CAR
PARK, RAYLEIGH

1 PURPOSE OF REPORT

1.1. To seek authorisation for the Bar-N-Bus vehicle to park on Thursday
evenings at Bellingham Lane Car Park.

2 BACKGROUND

2.1 For some time now the Church youth leaders in Rayleigh have felt the
need to work with and help the young people in the town.  The Council
has been approached by John Ward of the “Bar-N-Bus” Trust who is
seeking permission to park the bus in Bellingham Lane Car Park near
the Mill on Thursday evenings.

During the evening Church youth leaders would give out tea, coffee
and cold soft drinks and generally talk to the teenagers in the area.

They would ensure that the area is left in a clean and tidy condition.

3 CRIME AND DISORDER IMPLICATIONS

3.1 It is hoped that this initiative will assist in the reduction of petty crime
and vandalism in the district.

4 ENVIRONMENTAL IMPLICATIONS

4.1 Area would be cleared of litter by the Church Youth Leaders.

5 RECOMMENDATION

5.1 It is proposed that the Sub-Committee RECOMMENDS:

That this Committee grants the necessary permission for the
Bar-N-Bus vehicle to park in Bellingham Lane Car Park on Thursday
evenings. (HRHM)

S J Clarkson
Head of Revenue and Housing Management

______________________________________________________________

For further information please contact J J Desmond on (01702) 546366


